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June 10, 2016 File No: 1026.071 

Via Email 

 
BC Farm Industry Review Board 

1
st
 Floor 

780 Blanshard Street 

Victoria, BC  V8W 2H1 

Attention: John Les, Chair 

Jim Collins, Executive Director 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: Supervisory Review of Proposed CFC Operating Agreement 

 

I am in receipt of a letter dated June 9, 2016 from Wendy Baker QC, counsel for the Primary 

Processors Association of BC purporting to forward what are described as “Further 

Submissions” and enclosing an affidavit.  I have not reviewed this material closely but I 

gather it is intended that it be part of the record for the Board’s Supervisory Review.  As 

such, I object to this material forming any part of the consideration of the Board. 

 

The Board set out its schedule for completing this review by letter dated February 9, 2016.  

The schedule was extended somewhat but the evidence and submissions have been closed for 

some time and it is not appropriate for the Association to simply send in more argument and 

evidence after everyone has complied with the directions of the Board for the efficient 

completion of this review.  I ask for the Board’s confirmation that this material will not be 

considered by the Board in its Supervisory Review. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Hunter Litigation Chambers 

Per: 

  

John J.L. Hunter 

cc: Wendy Baker QC 

David Wilson 

clients 

 


